

INSIGHTS + NEWS

Lynette Paczkowski elected to the office of President-Elect of the Worcester County Bar Association

JUNE 20, 2017

Congratulations to Lynette Paczkowski for being elected to the office of President-Elect at the Worcester County Bar Association Annual Meeting on June 20. She was voted-in as President-Elect, following a nomination speech by Mike Angelini, a former President of the WCBA. Lynette will continue the tradition of leadership set by past Bowditch and Dewey Presidents Mike Angelini and Bob Longden.